
 
 

Bransgore CE Primary School, Ringwood Road, Bransgore. BH23 8JH 
Telephone:  (01425) 672272 

Registered Charity No. 1026297 
 

Supporting the Village School 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Christmas cards 
 

Last week your child worked on creating a Christmas card design. A free sample of 
your child’s personalised Christmas card will be coming home this week.  
 
If you would like to order a pack(s) or any other products, such as: wrapping paper, 
mugs, and so on, with your child’s design, please complete the order form, 

attached to your child’s card and return Ƨǳǎǘ the completed order form and payment, 

either in cash or by chequeΥ Ǉlease make all cheques payable to ‘BRANSGORE 

SCHOOL ASSOCIATION’ ƴƻ ƭŀǘŜǊ than aƻƴŘŀȅ мрth October. 
 
The packs of cards will then be delivered to the school in due course.  
 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
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